
Technology Use 
 
The Worth-Pinkham Memorial Library is pleased to offer free Internet access to patrons as part of its 
mission to develop collections, resources, and services that meet the educational, cultural, and 
informational needs of the Ho-Ho-Kus community. The Internet contains an enormous variety of 
materials and opinions reflecting various points of view. It offers access to many valuable local, national, 
and international sources of information. However, some information found on the Internet may be 
inaccurate, incomplete, dated, or offensive to some individuals. The Library does not monitor and has 
no control over the information accessed through the Internet and cannot be held responsible for its 
content; Library computers do not use filtering software. As with other Library materials, restriction of a 
child’s access to the Internet is the responsibility of the parent or caregiver. 
 
The Internet, like all of the Library’s information sources, must be shared and used in a manner which 
respects the rights and safety of others. Library personnel do not monitor or supervise Internet access 
except for the duration of time of use. Viewing of certain materials in the public library setting may be 
considered inappropriate and/or improper. The Library reserves the right to end an Internet session, 
including those on patron laptops, at the discretion of the librarian on duty. 
 
Access to the Library PCs is on a first come, first served basis. To ensure that computer availability exists 
for all patrons, the Library reserves the right to institute time limits of 30 minutes for computer use. 
Free, unlimited Wi-Fi is available throughout the building.  
 
The following behavior is prohibited while using a Library PC: 

• Destruction, modification, or abuse of Library hardware or software; no software of any kind 
may be installed on a Library device. Patrons wishing to save files should bring a USB/flash drive, 
as no files may be saved on the computers’ hard drives. Users must adhere to copyright laws 
and licensing agreements when downloading material found on the Internet. 

• Malicious use of Library computers for unauthorized access or to infiltrate a computer or 
computing system and damage files or software 

• Harassment, cyberbullying, creation of hate mail, or other threatening behavior 
• Use of the Library’s computers to access obscene or inappropriate material, images, or sound 
• Gambling 

 
Patrons should be aware that security in electronic environments cannot be guaranteed and, therefore, 
transactions, financial or otherwise, files, and communications are vulnerable to unauthorized use. The 
Library will not be responsible for any direct, indirect, or consequential damages related to the patron 
use of the Library’s Internet service. The Library is a public venue, and there should be no expectation of 
viewing privacy. 


